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Wastewater that is warm in temperature and low in PH that is discharged at the rate that is intended
to be discharged will without a doubt negatively impact the forage fish and juvenile salmonids that
use the top of the water column in the port. There has been a great signal of these fish and it would
be a shame to intentionally put these fish at risk. THey've already overcome huge setbacks that
came with industrialization in Port Angeles. Not to mention orca whales, marine mammals, and
benthic invertebrates... we cannot let this happen


